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Zug, April 3rd, 2020 

UPDATE: Unscheduled component change in DAXplus Maximum Dividend Index 

Dear Sir and Madam, 

STOXX Ltd., the operator of Qontigo’s index business and a global provider of innovative and tradable index 
concepts, today announced that due to the announced suspension of the dividend for PUMA SE (DE0006969603) 
the equity will not be added to the index as announced on 31st of March 2020. COMMERZBANK AG 
(DE000CBK1001) will remain in the index as no replacement is available. According to the Guide to the DAX 
Strategy indices, section 2.9 no action will be taken when no replacement candidate exists. 
 

For more information on the DAX indices, please visit www.dax-indices.com. 

 

http://www.dax-indices.com/

